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[External Email]

 

If this message comes from an unexpected sender or references a vague/unexpected topic;

 

Use caution before clicking links or opening attachments.

 

Please send any concerns or suspicious messages to: Spam.Abuse@usda.gov

 

To whom it concerns:

 

I do not know the details of what is being proposed but my opinion is this: the FEWER snowmobiles and ATV's

the better. These benefit only the local snowmobile and ATV hawkers and wreck devastation on every other

species. Please stop them.

 

Thank you for the opportunity to say something.

 

Mary Mellinger, long time Cody resident

 

Sent from my iPhone


